Mr. Marion Miller, Lowe & Campbell Athletic Goods Co., 1509 Baltimore Avenue, Kansas City, Mo.

Dear Marion:

The book, "How to Relax", by William H. "Little Bill" Miller, came to me at Boone, Iowa, Coaching School on Thursday, August 17.

I glanced over the book, but Marien, there isn't a thing that would be helpful to me. I do not want to appear to be egetistical, but his explanation of problems, physiologically and anatomically, are way off the center. Therefore, I do not believe that his illustrations are predicated on scientific fact.

I am returning the book to you, trusting that you will give me credit for the return of the book. I am enclosing ten cents postage for your expenditure.

Thanking you so much for sending it to me, and regretting that I could not receive any benefit from the same, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH